
Rep No. C23003

To All Customers May 23, 2023

Fuji Electric FA Components & Systems Co., Ltd.

We would like to thank you for your continued patronage of Fuji products.

We are writing to announce the production discontinuation of some of our products. 

Details are described below. Please review the following information and take appropriate actions.

Please also inform all related sections of your company of this discontinuation.

Product name Magnetic contactor coil units (with super magnet)

Series name NEO Series

Types 1)SZ-GS/N1 □V □: 24, 48, 100, 200 (for 3NC0T0#22/SE(SC-N1/SE), 3NC1Q0#22/SE(SC-N2/SE)type magnetic contactors)

2)SZ-GS/N2S□V □: 24, 48, 100, 200 (for 3NC2F0#22/SE(SC-N2S/SE),3NC2H0#22/SE(SC-N3/SE)type magnetic contactors)

*The above are the coil unit parts listed in the magnetic starter technical data (62C4-J-0057) parts list.

Reason for discontinuation Maintenance of rational and stable supply has become difficult due to a drop in demand.

Alternative models There are no alternative Fuji products available.

Date of production discontinuation End of December 2023

Attachments None

Last order date End of October 2023

Maintenance parts There are no maintenance parts for coil units.

Others We will continue to offer 3NC0T0#22/SE(SC-N1/SE) to 3NC2H0#22/SE(SC-N3/SE) type magnetic contactors.

Notification regarding Production Discontinuation of Coil Unit Parts with Super Magnet
(3NC0T0 (SC-N1/SE) to 3NC2H0(SC-N3/SE) Type Magnetic Contactors)

Fuji Electric FA Components & Systems Co., Ltd.
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